
Patricia Smith HCR No. 23

Requests that the Board of Regents and State Board of Elementary and Secondary Education
jointly study issues relative to the funding and impact of dual enrollment initiatives and
submit a written report of findings and recommendations to the House and Senate education
committees at least 60 days prior to the 2012 R.S.


